
Now Available at the Catholic Pastoral Centre! 
 

	
An	engaging	guide	for	parishes	seeking	to	cultivate	communities	of	

discipleship	and	vibrant,	dynamic	faith.	

Highly	acclaimed	for	his	work	with	parish	renewal	and	the	New	Evangelization,	Fr.	
James	Mallon	shares	with	us	the	many	ways	for	bringing	our	parishes	to	life.	Through	
humorous	and	colourful	stories,	Mallon	challenges	us	to	rethink	our	models	of	parish	
life,	from	membership-based	communities	to	assemblies	of	disciples	of	Jesus	who	
proclaim	and	share	the	good	news	with	all	peoples.	Accessible	and	engaging,	Divine	
Renovation	turns	to	the	Church's	many	writings	on	evangelization	and	mission	so	as	to	
articulate	practical	ways	for	injecting	new	life	into	our	parishes.	Pastors	and	parish	
ministers	will	be	inspired	by	this	book	and	turn	to	it	for	many	years	to	come.	This	book	
is	also	recommended	to	all	parishioners	seeking	to	be	effective	in	bringing	their	
parishes	to	life.	

“…What	is	‘our’	place	in	this	community	of	believers?	How	do	we	relate	to	all	the	other	
believers	who	have	preceded	us?	The	following	pages	will	certainly	help	you	respond	
to	these	questions	and	help	you	discover	the	fullness	of	our	Catholic	doctrine.	The	
author,	Mr.	Stephen	Walford,	takes	us	on	a	journey	–	a	very	interesting	and	well-
planned	journey	–	which	is	enlightened	by	the	Word	of	God,	nourished	by	the	Fathers	
of	the	Church,	and	guided	by	the	Magisterium	of	the	Church.	A	journey	that	may	well	
lead	all	who	choose	to	take	this	road	less	traveled	to	discover	an	irresistible	invitation	
to	holiness.	
	

When	we	become	aware	that	the	Church	is	the	Communion	of	Saints,	we	can	no	longer	
live	as	isolated	individuals,	or	feel	that	we	are	alone	or	forgotten.	We	belong	to	God,	
we	are	members	of	God’s	family.	We	are	the	People	of	God.	In	our	Family,	we	are	all	
sinners	…”	
	 	 Taken	from	foreword	by	Cardinal	Gérald	Cyprien	Lacroix	

Fr.	James	Mallon	and	Cardinal	Gérald	Cyprien	Lacroix	are	two	of	the	keynote	speakers	at	the	
2019	New	Evangelization	Summit,	which	takes	place	May	4,	2019	in	Ottawa.	

The	Summit	is	being	livestreamed	to	locations	around	the	globe,	two	of	which	are	located	in	our	
diocese:	St.	Martin’s	School	in	Terrace	Bay	and	St.	Agnes	Church	in	Thunder	Bay!	

More	information	about	the	2019	New	Evangelization	Summit	to	follow	over	the	coming	weeks.	
To	register	for	this	free	event,	visit	newevangelization.ca.	


